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» SEEKING APPROVAL

900 NEW HOMES ON TAP FOR
WEST ORANGE COUNTY

Several homebuilders and landowners
want to bring more than 900 new
residences to west Orange County
communities such as Windermere and
Horizon West.

Florham Park, N.J.-based developers
Ridgewood Real Estate Partners and New
York-based Angelo, Gordon & Co. LP are
leading the charge with a plan for 423

single-family and townhome lots on 126.15
acres south of Central Florida Parkway and
east of Westwood Boulevard.

Other residential projects seeking
approval from the Orange County
Commission includes:

» Meritage Homes has plans to build 151
homes in The Preserve at Westside,
a new residential neighborhood set
to be part of the Westside mixed-use
development.

» Madden, Moorhead & Glunt Inc. has a

preliminary subdivision plan for Bella
Vita, a new 11-home subdivision to be
built on 13.81 acres at Park Ridge Gotha
Road and Maguire Road in Windermere.

» Local land expert Daryl Carter wants
to rezone four parcels totaling 61
acres from agricultural to planned
development to allow for 285 homes.

» Unicorp National Developments Inc.
wants to increase its planned Zen Luxury
Living apartment complex near Disney
from 231 to 258 units.




